Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 9:50 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: city ordinance to limit cruise ships.

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: Mike Werner <mwerner59@aol.com>

Date: September 12, 2021 at 8:30:33 PM EDT

To: Gregory Davila <gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: city ordinance to limit cruise ships.
Reply-To: Mike Werner <mwerner59@aol.com>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Mike Werner <mwerner59@aol.com>

To: districtiv@cityofkeywest-fl.gov <districtiv@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Sun, Sep 12, 2021 8:25 pm

Subject: city ordinance to limit cruise ships.

Dear Greg,
| am writing as a concerned district 4 homeowner. Please do not allow city attorney Smith to have sole
decision authority over the hiring of outside legal counsel that will make recommendations to us. | am

counting on the thorough vetting of candidates by yourself and the rest of the team.

Thank you, Mike Werner
3200 Eagle Avenue



